
Dates for your Diary 

Monday 29th April: B Team Football Training (3:30-4:30 pm)

Tuesday 30th April: 

Wednesday 1st May: Reception cooking club (3.30-4.30 pm)
JAM Club (3:30-5:00 pm) Y2 Multi Sports  3:30-5:00 pm)

Thursday 2nd May:

Friday 3rd May:
MONDAY 6TH MAY: BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Wednesday 8th May:  Class photos  
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Head Teacher’s Award
Tasfiyah – Linden Class

Attendance
Best attendance:   Rowan Class – 98%😊

PE KITS

Please ensure that your child has 
shoes that are suitable for PE in 
their PE kit. 

This is particularly important 
now that the weather is 
improving and PE lessons are 
more likely to take place outside. 

It is dangerous for children to 
attempt athletics or fielding 
games whilst wearing school 
shoes.

LOST PROPERTY

There is a ‘mountain’ of lost property in the box. It 
includes two coats, at least 15 school jumpers and 
various polo shirts, shoes and socks. NONE of it is 
named. Some of these items are expensive.

Please could you check to see if your child is missing 
an item and then come and claim it?

Also, please could you make sure that ALL items that 
come into school are named clearly?
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Cedar Class 

Our Christian Value this term is: Community

Dear God,
Thank you for our school building and playground.
Thank you for our community and our people.
Thank you for all the animals and insects.
Please help all children learn in their classes.
Please let us help the homeless.

Amen
Written by Alaa, Rokaia, Tanisha, Cedar Class

Year 4’s learning in RE this half-term is centred on the Big Question of:   What does 
it mean to live as a Hindu?

Earlier this week, the class learnt about some of the ceremonies Hindus consider to 
be rites of passage for babies, toddlers and infants. They took on a lot of new 
information and were then asked to think about how those ceremonies would help a 
Hindu child feel connected to their community. For example, they considered how it 
might feel to learn that you had been given a special, meaningful name by a Priest? Or 
how it might feel to know that your head had been shaved as a young child in order to 
have bad kharma, from a previous life, eradicated. Big questions, big ideas. It was a 
great lesson that culminated in paired presentations.



Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased to announce that the Gamaal Food App is launching next week.

The food App enables you to conveniently place orders as part of the Beta pilot 
test which will commence on Monday 29th April 2024.

We are excited to share that one of our esteemed parents has already joined as 
a chef!

Should you wish to showcase your culinary talents, they offer comprehensive 
support, including complimentary training to obtain necessary certifications and 
enhance your expertise.

Whether you seek to indulge in a culinary treat or commemorate a special 
occasion, Gamaal encourages you to sign up and utilize the app.

Register as a Foodie: https://gamaal.co.uk/benefits-for-foodies/

Register as a Chef: https://gamaal.co.uk/benefits-for-kitchen-maestro/

We believe it is invaluable for our children to witness members of their 
community, demonstrate entrepreneurial spirit and collaborate to foster mutual 
progress.
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